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16 September 2020 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

 

Re: Staff Professional Development Day 

 

I am writing to inform you that on Friday 25th September, the school will be closed to students 

for a Staff Professional Development day. 

 

 

School will resume for students as per the normal timetable at 8:40am for years 7, 8 and 9 and 

9:00am for years 10, 11, 12 and 13 on Monday 28th September. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Mrs Miriam Manderson 
Headteacher 
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